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	Astmoor News Review


	Tuesday 13th November 2018
Y3 Tattenhall Visit

Congratulations to all our Year 3 children that attended the 3 day Tattenhall residential visit last week. They experienced a wide variety of activities including tree climbing, art work, African drumming, zip wiring and pond dipping to name but a few. All the children were really well behaved and worked hard to follow our 3 simple rules: READY, RESPECT and SAFE.

                -------------------
	Children in Need 2018
You may be aware that Children in Need is this Friday. We have decided to ask the children to wear odd socks with their uniform in any ways they wish. For example, the boys might wear odd socks with their trousers tucked in and the girls may wear odd socks over their tights. The only rule we have is that the children must wear their uniforms. 

In addition, if the children have any of the official Children in Need accessories such as headbands or hats, they may wear them to school on Friday.

This year, we will be asking children to bring any loose change they can in order to fill up as many pictures of Pudsey Bear as they can. Please be as generous as possible as all the money goes to really good causes for children around the country.

              ------------------

Family Assembly

Mrs Newitt will be leading a family assembly on Friday at 2.30pm. As usual, we will be presenting Headteacher’s Awards for outstanding attitude and behaviour and Smartie awards for children that are consistently smartly presented and always have a PE kit. Please come along to celebrate these achievements with us.

        -------------------------

	Meeting and Greeting
We would like to remind you that there is a senior leader from school present most mornings at the front of school to meet and greet children as they arrive at school. This is a good opportunity to have a quick chat if there is anything worrying you so that things can be dealt with properly. It is also a good opportunity to get to know members of the senior leadership team.

In addition to this, we also have other staff members on cloakroom doors around the building each day. Messages can be passed to appropriate teachers if required.

              --------------------------

Visit to St Augustine’s

On Wednesday morning, we have been invited to go to St Augustine’s school to take part in a special musical performance called ‘Lady Cecily’s Sound Box’.

We will be taking all the children across to St Augustine’s at 9.20am and will be back at school for a slightly later playtime at 11am.

We are sure you will agree that this is a lovely opportunity for all the children.

           --------------------------

Halloween Money

Thank you to all the children that came to our Halloween disco and helped us to raise just under £250!


	Cake and Coffee afternoon
We will be holding a special cake and coffee afternoon on Friday 16th November for Children in Need. Come along between 1.30pm and 2.30pm (just before family assembly) for a drink and cake with our family support worker, Liz Hughes. We will be asking for a small donation towards Children in Need.

             ------------------------

Autumn Term Parent’s Meetings

We will be holding our first Parent’s Evenings of the year on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th November. Letters have been sent out with children and you will shortly be receiving an appointment time. We would ask all parents and carers to take the opportunity to have a chat with your child’s teacher so that you have a clear picture of how your child is doing in school. It is also a good time to raise any worries or concerns you may have.

	
	

	
	
	


